Special Meeting
June 8, 2015

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, June 8, 2015, at
10:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors William Albertini and Albert
Burick, 1li, present.

The purpose of the meeting was for the opening of the bids for a street sweeper.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The meeting was called to order and the following sealed bids were opened:

TRUCKMART USA $22,900.00
Used 2006 Sterling SC8000

A & H Equipment $ 63,000.00
2007 Whirlwind Mv
Dual Broom Sweeper

Golden Eguipment Co., Inc. $ 48,500.00
2003 Elgin Geo-Vac

Sinclair Equipment
2008 Elgin Crosswind-J Mounted $119,500.00
2010 TYMCO 435 $ 89,750.00

Tabled to June 11, 2015, monthly meeting.

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Burick to adjourn.




